
Mayor	and	Common	Council	
Borough	of	Flemington	

August	31,	2020	

Online during COVID-19 Emergency 

 

Special	Meeting	

Call	to	Order	(5:32	PM)	
This meeting is being held in conformance with the Open Public Meetings Act. 
 
Flag Salute 
 
Roll Call: 

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived 
Caitlin Giles-McCormick Council President Present  
Jessica Hand Council Member Present  
Michael Harris Council Member Present  
Jeremy Long Council Member Present  
Christopher Runion Council Member Present  
Kimberly Tilly Council Vice President Present  
Betsy Driver Mayor Present  

I.	Public	Portion	
Mayor Driver recognized the attendance of new Tap Into reporter Liz Johnson. 
No one from the public made comments. 

II.	 Resolutions	
1. RESOLUTION 2020-158: AUTHORIZING A SHARED SERVICE AGREEMENT WITH 

THE CITY OF LAMBERTVILLE FOR THE SERVICES OF A BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR 

Attorney St. Angelo said a change requested by Lambertville affects the 
interviewing process; rather than being involved in the initial interviews, Borough 
representatives will have a chance to interview the applicant chosen by 
Lambertville. If the Borough doesn't approve of the candidate, it can still leave 
the arrangement. 
Mayor Driver said essentially, Lambertville is hiring the person and the Borough is 
buying 15 hours of their time. It's a big first step for the Borough to have an 
administrator, she said. Mr. Harris said Council has no role in the selection 
process, only the right of refusal. 



Minutes Mayor and Common Council August 31, 2020 

 

RESULT: ADOPTED [5 TO 1] 
MOVER: Caitlin Giles-McCormick, Council President 
SECONDER: Kimberly Tilly, Council Vice President 
AYES: Giles-McCormick, Hand, Long, Runion, Tilly 
NAYS: Michael Harris 

III.	 Adjournment	
1. Motion To: Adjourn 

RESULT: APPROVED [UNANIMOUS] 
MOVER: Michael Harris, Council Member 
SECONDER: Kimberly Tilly, Council Vice President 
AYES: Giles-McCormick, Hand, Harris, Long, Runion, Tilly 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:43 p.m. 

 

Attest: ______________________________ 

   Sallie Graziano, Borough Clerk 


